

Election of APPU Secretary General

EC 2021 Doc 17

ASIAN-PACIFIC POSTAL UNION EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING 20 July 2021, Online Session



Election of APPU Secretary General

- The Bureau will send an APPU circular regarding the Secretary General position together with the position description of the SG position to all APPU members by 1 February 2022.
- Only APPU members are eligible to apply for the APPU SG position.
- One member country can nominate only one candidate.
- The candidates must submit an official letter of intent to the Bureau by 30 June 2022.
- The SG position will be elected at the 13th APPU Congress in 2022.